
St Cadoc’s Youth Club 
 

Policies 
 

Below are the policies administered by St Cadoc’s youth club, all individuals involved 
in the youth club must adhere to them. 
 
 
 

The St Cadoc’s Youth Club Complaints Policy 
Statement 

 

          The St Cadoc’s Youth club coaching staff are happy to listen to any 
comments/complaints presented to them by parents/guardians of their members. Our 
aim is to resolve any issues raised openly and honestly and as quickly and effectively 
as possible. Should any parent or guardian not wish to discuss an issue directly with 
the sections coaches or should they be dissatisfied with a response provided by a 
section coach, the club’s Players Protection Officers should be contacted. The issue 
will then be fully investigated by him, and two other members of the Committee. 
 
 
 
Information on who the appropriate people are can be found on our website: 
www.stcadocs.co.uk 
Failing that, please contact the chairman using the email address: 
chairman@stcadocs.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


